
 

 

 

 

Dear Eastern High School Project Graduation Supporter,  

Project Graduation is a long-standing tradition for the newest Eastern High School alumni and graduating 

seniors.  On graduation night, this program offers a fun, drug, tobacco, and alcohol-free atmosphere for our 

newest alumni.  Games, prizes, food and entertainment are provided free of cost to these graduates during 

this lock-in event. 

The Project Graduation Committee in connection with Eastern High School’s PTSA are very thankful for 

all the gracious donations of years past and for those to come.  Your support helps us to keep our kids safe 

on a very memorable night of their lives.  The cost to produce Project Graduation 2019 will be 

approximately $25,000.  Our goal is to provide each attending senior with a gift card or gift in addition to 

the event costs.  This goal cannot be accomplished without strong community support.   

Please help us and consider sending a monetary donation. This is a parent sponsored event it is not 

sponsored by the school.  

Eastern High School PTSA is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Federal Tax ID# 61-1156992. 

To make a donation, checks should be made payable to EHS Project Graduation If you require a copy of 

the 501(c)(3) for your records, please let us know and one will be mailed to you.  

Donations may be mailed, or dropped off in the front office, to the following: 

EHS Project Graduation 2019 

c/o Eastern High School 

12400 Old Shelbyville Road 

Middletown, Kentucky 40243 

Our Eastern seniors are among the future leaders of our nation, and after four years of hard work, they are 

very deserving of this reward.  With your support, we hope to let them celebrate in the most entertaining 

and safest ways possible.  Project Graduation would not be possible without YOUR help.   

Thank you in advance for your consideration 

Karen Pridemore 

PTSA President 

Eastern High School 

(502) 807-6424 

shadbuck@aol.com 
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